

January 7, 2015

""Those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength. They will soar on wings like eagles; they will run and not grow weary; they will walk and not be faint." Saiah 40.31

HAPPY NEW YEAR! We hope you've all had a great winter break. It is nice to be back on our regular schedule again!

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Jan. 19th NO SCHOOL Jan. 23rd NO SCHOOL

Martin Luther King Jr. Day End of Semester/Teacher Workday

Lemonade Stand will be open this Friday at first recess!

ART CLASS NEEDS

Do you have any of the following items that you are willing to donate:

- OLD SHEETS/BLANKETS (any condition, size or color)
- OLD T-SHIRTS, DRESS SHIRTS, SWEATSHIRTS, SKIRTS (flannel or wool)
- FABRIC YARDAGE AND REMNANTS
- YARN (all types, any color)
- OLD CHRISTMAS CARDS (winter scenes especially) / MOTHERS DAY CARDS / EASTER CARDS
- CARD BOXES/COLOGNE BOXES (with plastic window)
- EGG CARTONS (beige or purple)

Please bring in to the office at your convenience. Thank you!

Many students are without snow gear. Please make sure your child has boots, gloves, snow pants, and a hat for outside recess. (And remember extra clothes should be in backpacks.) Thanks!



